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From: webmaster@r)uc.state.oh.us 
To; PUCO ContactThePUCO 2016 JUN 2̂ * PH 3= l|5 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107625 
Received: 6/23/2016 4:38:45 PM P [J Q 0 
Message: 
WEB ID; 107625 AT;06-23-2016 at 04:38 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE; Comment 

NAME: Mrs. Katie Lippard 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

. (NO CITY?) , Ohio (NO ZIP??) 

. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Altemative; (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

rN[DUSTRY;Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION; 

I am writing to express opposition to the proposed Duke Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Project. 
These gas lines are proposed to run through densely populated residential and commercial areas 
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in the City of Cincinnati, as well as outlying communities. The pipeline would run near homes, 
businesses, schools, places of worship, and hospitals. After what happened with a similar gas 
pipeline in San Bruno, pipelines ofthis kind should be banned in residential and densely 
populated areas within the state of Ohio. My home is right on the edge of a "blast zone", which 
could lower my property value significantly. For the safety of the thousands of people who could 
be affected if anything were to go wrong with the proposed pipeline, and for property values and 
businesses in our communities to thrive, I am asking that Duke's proposed Central Corridor Gas 
Pipeline Project be rejected by the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. Thank you, Katie 
Lippard 


